
Dear Pawel, 

  

hereby I’m sending you my comments on the proposed common criteria for evaluation of the 

work of UBC Commissions. 

  

First of all, it is utmost important to establish common criteria for evaluating the work of 

various Commissions. 

  

The list of 8 items is, according to our opinion, versatile enough to cover the different fields 

of activity operations of the Commissions. 

There are both quantitative and qualitative criteria, which is noticeable. 

  

On behalf of Jyväskylä, I would like to recommend the attached proposal to be carried out. 

  

Best wishes 

Marketta 
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